
 
 
 

ME/KRE 
 
 
 
30th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of your child’s ongoing evaluation in GCSE Physical Education, your child will take part in a practical 
assessment day on TUESDAY 13th DECEMBER.  
 
They will be in PE all day and will partake in an assessment that could potentially be worth 10% of their 
final GCSE grade. They will have their normal break and lunch time, but it would be beneficial if they could 
bring a sports drink, water and some extra snacks with them as it will be a physically challenging day.  
 
If you have any issues or worries about this day, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or Mr Wilson at 
the Academy.  
 
It goes without saying that we fully appreciate your support in all areas.  
Yours sincerely  
 
 

M Evans  
 
Mark Evans  

Lead Teacher 
 


